
 May 2023

Bradwell Village School

Junior Park Rangers 
Four of our Year 5 JPRs took

part in a Bushcraft Workshop at
Elfield Nature Park, a private
reserve which is closed to the
general public. It is a haven for
wildlife, including a number of

protected and endangered species
such as Great Crested Newts,
hedgehogs and even otters. 



They worked with JPRs from other
schools and learnt many exciting new
skills using real tools safely, such as

whittling (wood carving), shelter
building and fire lighting. Afterwards,

everyone had great fun toasting
marshmallows and chocolate biscuits

over the camp fire.







Curriculum Update
Curriculum leads are constantly monitoring their subject area, looking at children’s books and

talking to children to make sure we are providing the best teaching of the curriculum for your
child. Don’t forget each curriculum area has their own website page too.



Here’s a reminder of what is coming up in each curriculum area next half term and what the

children can look forward to in September.







 General Reminders







We now have a Facebook page. You will be
able to see children’s work and achievements
as well as information about what is happening
in school. Please like and follow our page at

Bradwell Village School.        

This term our school timings have changed. The gates will open at 8.40 am and
school starts at 8.50 am. Please do not arrive at the gate before 8.40 to

avoid congestion on the pavement. Please could you also ensure that your child
is not left unsupervised at the gate. Our breakfast club is open from 7:40 if

you need to drop your child off earlier at a cost of £4 per session. 
School will now finish at 3.15 pm. 








Facebook

We now have a separate email address which parents can use to
advise us of their child’s absence – attendance@bvs.ilf.education

 
We need to know Child’s Name, Class and reason for absence. If

the absence is due to an appointment, please also provide
confirmation of the appointment either via email or bring a copy in
to the office. As always, you can also call and leave a message on

the absence line.





Attendance





Monday 12th June - Year 6 Photos
Wednesday 21st June - National Thank a teacher day

Friday 23rd June - Year 6 Ice-cream van
Thursday 29th June - Year 6 Cinema trip

Friday 7th July - Summer Fayre 3.30pm - 5pm
Monday 10th July - 6SH trip to Loughton Valley Park

Thursday 13th July - 6GF trip to Loughton Valley Park
Monday 17th July - 6LJV trip to Loughton Valley Park

Dates 

mailto:attendance@bvs.ilf.education


We are aware that there has been a number
of WhatsApp groups involving a large number

of our children and that some of the messages
being sent are not very kind. Please remind your

children about the importance of being safe
online and be aware of the legal age of using

these social media platforms. 

Online Safety







Uniform

On PE days the pupils will wear their
PE kit for the whole day with their

school jumper or cardigan.  NO
HOODIES.

All children will get a new water bottle
and school bag in September.  We do
not have the space for children to

bring their own backpacks. 
 Drawstring one only. 



All writing implements will also be

provided.  Pencil cases are not needed. 



Reminder for children not to wear
jewellery.  Earrings, if worn, need to be
studs and your child needs to be able

to remove them for P.E.

Please ensure all
your child's

belongings are
named.


